Orange As Marmalade Biscuit Mckee
Mysteries Book 1
When people should go to the book stores, search commencement by shop, shelf by
shelf, it is in reality problematic. This is why we allow the book compilations
in this website. It will no question ease you to look guide orange as marmalade
biscuit mckee mysteries book 1 as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you truly want, you can
discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your method can
be every best area within net connections. If you target to download and
install the orange as marmalade biscuit mckee mysteries book 1, it is very easy
then, since currently we extend the colleague to buy and make bargains to
download and install orange as marmalade biscuit mckee mysteries book 1
consequently simple!

Red As a Rooster Fran Stewart 2020-04-19 When a set of 200-year-old diaries are
found in the bottom of a trunk, the mysterious history of Martinsville - all of
it based on a lie - begins to come to life! Biscuit and Bob's old house with
its wood- burning stove becomes a shelter where many of their friends take
refuge from an ice storm, where old artifacts pique their curiosity.
The state of the world's children. 1998 1994
In the Kitchen with Rosie Rosie Daley 2011-04-19 With 50 recipes and 8 pages of
full-color photographs by Micheal McLaughlin.
A Wee Murder in My Shop Fran Stewart 2015-03-03 FIRST IN A NEW SERIES! Hamelin,
Vermont, isn’t the most likely place for bagpipes and tartan, but at Peggy
Winn’s ScotShop, business is booming… While on a transatlantic hunt for some
authentic wares to sell at her shop, Peggy is looking to forget her troubles by
digging through the hidden treasures of the Scottish Highlands. With so many
enchanting items on sale, Peggy can’t resist buying a beautiful old tartan
shawl. But once she wraps it around her shoulders, she discovers that her
purchase comes with a hidden fee: the specter of a fourteenth-century Scotsman.
Unsure if her Highland fling was real or a product of an overactive
imagination, Peggy returns home to Vermont—only to find the dead body of her
ex-boyfriend on the floor of her shop. When the police chief arrests Peggy’s
cousin based on some incriminating evidence, Peggy decides to ask her haunting
Scottish companion to help figure out who really committed the crime—before
anyone else gets kilt…
Food Processing: Strategies for Quality Assessment Abdul Malik 2014-11-05 The
aim of the food processing is to ensure microbiological and chemical safety of
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foods, adequate nutrient content and bioavailability and acceptability to the
consumer with regard to sensory properties and ease of preparation. Processing
may have either beneficial or harmful effects on these properties, so each of
these factors must be taken into account in the design and preparation of
foods. This book offers a unique dealing with the subject and provides not only
an update of state-of-the art techniques in many critical areas of food
processing and quality assessment, but also the development of value added
products from food waste, safety and nanotechnology in the food and agriculture
industry and looks into the future by defining current obstacles and future
research goals. This book is not intended to serve as an encyclopedic review of
the subject. However, the various chapters incorporate both theoretical and
practical aspects and may serve as baseline information for future research
through which significant development is possible.
Green as a Garden Hose Fran Stewart 2005 The engaging townspeople of
Martinsville, Georgia, add extra dimension t this richly-woven tale of
suspense. The diary of the dead woman give hints of her haunted life, hints
that may not be read in time to save the lives of Biscuit McKee and Marmalade.
Lessons in Cookery: Diet for adults Frances Elizabeth Stewart 1919
From Slavery to Freedom John Hope Franklin 2018
A Wee Homicide in the Hotel Fran Stewart 2017-02-07 The national bestselling
author of A Wee Dose of Death returns to Hamelin, Vermont, where Peggy Winn,
owner of a Scottish-themed shop, is spectator to caber tossing, sword dancing,
and just a spot of murder... Hamelin is overflowing with tourists enjoying the
Scottish-themed games—and most of them are donning tartans from Peggy Winn’s
ScotShop. And her fourteenth-century ghostly companion, Dirk, has been
indispensable, keeping an eye out for shoplifters and matching customers’
family names to their clan plaid. Adding to the chaos is Big Willie, a longtime
champion of the games, but not everyone is happy to have him in town. So when
he misses the first event of the weekend, Peggy senses something is awry. After
Willie is discovered dead in his hotel room, the victim of a bagpipe-related
crime, Peggy decides it’s up to her and Dirk to suss out a murderer.
Fat Cat At Large Janet Cantrell 2014-09-02 FIRST IN A NEW SERIES! When she’s
not dreaming up irresistible dessert bars for her Minneapolis treatery, Bar
None, Charity “Chase” Oliver is running after her cat, Quincy—a tubby tabby
with a gift for sniffing out edibles. But what happens when this cat burglar
leads Chase to the scene of a real crime? The jig is up for Chase’s adorable
plus-size cat, Quincy. His new vet says “diet”—that means no more cherry
cheesecake bars. From now on he gets low-calorie kibble only. But one taste of
the stuff is all it takes to drive him in search of better things. Quincy’s
escape is the last thing Chase needs after the nasty run-in she has with
underhanded business rival Gabe Naughtly. Chase tracks Quincy down in a
neighbor’s kitchen, where he’s devouring a meatloaf, unaware of the much more
serious crime he’s stumbled upon. Gabe’s corpse is lying on the kitchen floor,
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and when Chase is discovered at the murder scene, she becomes suspect number
one. Now, with a little help from her friends—both human and feline—she’ll have
to catch the real killer or wind up behind bars that aren’t so sweet. Includes
recipes for people and cats!
Green as a Garden Hose Fran Stewart 2020-05-23 Was it suicide? Was it murder?
Green as a Garden Hose, the third book of the Biscuit McKee Mystery Series
begins: There were three Diane Marie's in Martinsville. One I liked. One I
hardly knew and one I hated. And now one of them was dead. Today started off in
such an ordinary way. But now I, Bisque McKee (Biscuit to most people),
Martinsville's librarian, was clinging to a cliff, staring at Diane Marie Ames'
body forty feet below me. I married Bob Sheffield, the town cop, six weeks ago.
I thought I was going to live a quiet life. For someone who likes gardening and
staying home with her cat . . . My name is Marmalade. . . . I'd had more than
enough of my fill of excitement. Bob may be investigating Diane Marie's death,
but Biscuit and Marmalade (the orange and white tabby cat who adopted Biscuit
in the first book in this series, Orange as Marmalade) become entangled in the
hunt.
Calling All Cooks Telephone Pioneers of America. Alabama Chapter, No. 34
1982-01-01 First in series of four cookbooks with recipes handed down from
generation to generation for both novice and expert cooks. Every effort is made
not to duplicate recipes in any of the books in the collection.
Orange as Marmalade Fran Stewart 2004-09 Meet Marmalade and Biscuit. This saucy
cat and her human find a body in the library, and the fun begins. Grab a cup of
tea, sit back, and enjoy this snappy debut novel, with its chatty cat and
charming characters
Assessment of Nutrient Intakes Clare Collins 2017 Assessment of Nutrient
Intakes.
Cat vs. Cat Pam Johnson-Bennett 2020-09-01 Thinking about adding a second cat
to the family? This essential guide on managing multi-cat households will
answer all your questions and maybe even prevent a kitty apocalypse—now in an
expanded and updated edition. America's favorite cat expert and award-winning
author shows how adding another cat to your home does not have to be the start
of a cat vs. cat war zone. Although cats are often misunderstood as natural
loners, you can readily introduce new members to your family, and keep the fur
from flying. Johnson-Bennett shows how to plan, set up, and maintain a home
environment that will help multiple cats--and their owners--live in peace. Cat
vs. Cat will help readers understand the importance of territory, the
specialized communication cats use to establish relationships and hierarchies,
and how to interpret the so-called "bad behavior" that leads so many owners to
needless frustration. Offering a wealth of information on how to diffuse
tension, prevent squabbles and ambushes, blend two families, or help the elder
kitty in your family, Cat vs. Cat is a welcome resource for both seasoned and
prospective guardians of cat families large and small.
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The Big Kitty Claire Donally 2012-05-01 Did curiosity kill the cat lady? Sunny
Coolidge left her New York City newspaper job to go back to Maine and take care
of her ailing father. But there’s not much excitement—or interesting work—in
Kittery Harbor. So when Ada Spruance, the town’s elderly cat lady, asks for
help finding her supposedly-winning lottery ticket, Sunny agrees. But when she
arrives at Ada’s, with a stray tomcat named Shadow tagging along, they discover
the poor woman dead at the bottom of her stairs. Was it an accident—or did
Ada’s death have to do with that missing lottery ticket, which turns out to be
worth six million dollars? Town Constable Will Price suspects the worst. And
Sunny’s reporter instincts soon drive her to do some investigating of her own.
Even Shadow seems to have a nose for detective work. Following the trail of the
purrloined ticket, Sunny and Shadow try to shed some light on a killer’s dark
motives—before their own numbers are up…
Byproducts from Agriculture and Fisheries Benjamin K. Simpson 2019-11-04
Ranging from biofuels to building materials, and from cosmetics to
pharmaceuticals, the list of products that may be manufactured using discards
from farming and fishery operations is extensive. Byproducts from Agriculture
and Fisheries examines the procedures and technologies involved in this process
of reconstitution, taking an environmentally aware approach as it explores the
developing role of value-added byproducts in the spheres of food security,
waste management, and climate control. An international group of authors
contributes engaging and insightful chapters on a wide selection of animal and
plant byproducts, discussing the practical business of byproduct recovery
within the vital contexts of shifting socio-economic concerns and the emergence
of green chemistry. This important text: Covers recent developments, current
research, and emerging technologies in the fields of byproduct recovery and
utilization Explores potential opportunities for future research and the
prospective socioeconomic benefits of green waste management Includes detailed
descriptions of procedures for the transformation of the wastes into of valueadded food and non-food products With its combination of practical instruction
and broader commentary, Byproducts from Agriculture and Fisheries offers
essential insight and expertise to all students and professionals working in
agriculture, environmental science, food science, and any other field concerned
with sustainable resources.
Aurora Australis Sir Ernest Henry Shackleton 2020-12-08 "Aurora Australis" by
Sir Ernest Henry Shackleton, Frank Wild, Tannatt William Edgeworth David,
George Marston, Alistair Mackay, James Murray, Douglas Mawson. Published by
Good Press. Good Press publishes a wide range of titles that encompasses every
genre. From well-known classics & literary fiction and non-fiction to
forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of world literature, we issue the books that
need to be read. Each Good Press edition has been meticulously edited and
formatted to boost readability for all e-readers and devices. Our goal is to
produce eBooks that are user-friendly and accessible to everyone in a highquality digital format.
Handbook of Drying of Vegetables and Vegetable Products Min Zhang 2017-07-12
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This handbook provides a comprehensive overview of the processes and
technologies in drying of vegetables and vegetable products. The Handbook of
Drying of Vegetables and Vegetable Products discusses various technologies such
as hot airflow drying, freeze drying, solar drying, microwave drying, radio
frequency drying, infrared radiation drying, ultrasound assisted drying, and
smart drying. The book’s chapters are clustered around major themes including
drying processes and technologies, drying of specific vegetable products,
properties during vegetable drying, and modeling, measurements, packaging &
safety. Specifically, the book covers drying of different parts and types of
vegetables such as mushrooms and herbs; changes to the properties of pigments,
nutrients, and texture during drying process; dried products storage;
nondestructive measurement and monitoring of moisture and morphological changes
during vegetable drying; novel packaging; and computational fluid dynamics.
Loom and Doom Carol Ann Martin 2015-08-04 From the national bestselling author
of Weave of Absence comes a mystery set in the Blue Ridge Mountains of North
Carolina, where weaving studio owner Della Wright finds herself tangled up in
murder…. Della and her friend Jenny are remodeling Dream Weaver, turning their
shared business space into two separate shops. But after the work is completed,
building inspector Howard Swanson refuses to grant Jenny the permit to reopen
her coffee shop. Determined to get to the bottom of the hold-up, Della heads to
Howard’s office to defend Jenny’s livelihood, only to find the inspector
dead—and the police spinning a yarn about Della being responsible. Although
Della’s boyfriend, Matthew, an ex-FBI criminologist, claims there’s no need to
worry, Della is convinced that the cops have it in for her. Now she must nab
the real killer before she’s shuttled off to jail…. FEATURES WEAVING TIPS!
Indigo as an Iris Fran Stewart 2008 "Librarian Biscuit McKee and library cat,
Marmalade, find themselves in the middle of a kidnapping. This mystery explores
topics such as green funerals, bipolar disorder, forgiveness, and interpersonal
relations between mothers/daughters and sisters. The story takes place in the
fictitious town of Martinsville, Georgia"--Provided by publisher.
Violet As an Amethyst Fran Stewart 2020-05-25 Someone pushed town librarian
Biscuit McKee off the town dock into the raging Metoochie River. Will he strike
again? A missing son, a lost dog, an absent fiancé. VIOLET AS AN AMETHYST
continues the saga of small town Martinsville, as Biscuit's life is threatened
by the deadly intent of one particular man.
A Slaying Song Tonight Fran Stewart 2009-12 A small-town murder trial gains
national recognition and eclipses the presidential race. Already serving a life
sentence for poisoning a state senator, Susannah Lou Packard is now on trial
for slitting the throat of a state representative. How could such a quiet,
demure, unprepossessing woman execute such heinous deeds?
Blue As Blue Jeans Fran Stewart 2020-05-23 Sam returns to Martinsville after an
absence of several decades, just in time for the annual Halloween celebration
at the town library. Biscuit, the town librarian, is the only one who's not in
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on the joke as long-time residents recall some of Sam's antics as a kid-antics
apparently shared with Biscuit's relatively new husband Bob. When a grisly
murder is discovered the next day, with a body tangled in the storm wreckage of
the town dock, Bob and Biscuit-and of course Biscuit's cat Marmalade-are caught
up in the repercussions of long ago events that came to call that stormy
Halloween night.
Paddington Bear All Day Michael Bond 1998-05-08 Paddington Bear has a busy day
ahead filled with lots of tasty treats to eat.
Even More Top Secret Recipes Todd Wilbur 2002-12-31 #1 bestselling Top Secret
Recipes series! With more than 1.5 million Top Secret Recipes books sold, Todd
Wilbur is the reigning master of professional-quality clones of America’s bestloved, brand-name foods. In Even More Top Secret Recipes, Wilbur shares the
secrets to making your own delicious versions of: • McDonald’s ® French Fries •
KFC ® Extra Crispy™Chicken • Wendy’s ® Spicy Chicken Fillet Sandwich • Drake’s
® Devil Dogs ® • Taco Bell ® Burrito Supreme ® • Boston Market® Meatloaf • And
many more! With a dash of humor, a tantalizing spoonful of food facts and
trivia, and a hearty sprinkling of culinary curiosity, Even More Top Secret
Recipes gives you the blueprints for reproducing the brand-name foods you love.
Paddington Bear Michael Bond 1998-10-02 Adopting for their own the lost bear
they find in Paddington Station, the Browns have some exciting first moments
with him.
A Wee Dose of Death Fran Stewart 2016-01-05 A second dose of Scottish charm
from the author of A Wee Murder in My Shop. While business is booming at the
ScotShop in Hamelin, Vermont, proprietor Peggy Winn doesn’t have time to toast
her good fortune thanks to her hot-tempered, fourteenth-century Scottish
companion. Being thrust into the modern world hasn’t been easy for Dirk, but
Peggy is at her wit’s end trying to keep the ghostie galoot in line. But when
the local police chief finds the body of Peggy’s friend Karaline’s college
professor in a deserted mountain cabin, everyone is thrown for a loop. It seems
the secretive professor may have been killed over his ecological work, an idea
that’s only reinforced when Karaline herself is shot. Now Peggy and Dirk must
set aside their differences to put the cold-blooded killer under loch and
key...
Food Processing By-Products and their Utilization Anil Kumar Anal 2017-10-09
Food Processing By-Products and their Utilization An in-depth look at the
economic and environmental benefits that food companies can achieve—and the
challenges and opportunities they may face—by utilizing food processing byproducts Food Processing By-Products and their Utilization is the first book
dedicated to food processing by-products and their utilization in a broad
spectrum. It provides a comprehensive overview on food processing by-products
and their utilization as source of novel functional ingredients. It discusses
food groups, including cereals, pulses, fruits, vegetables, meat, dairy,
marine, sugarcane, winery, and plantation by-products; addresses processing
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challenges relevant to food by-products; and delivers insight into the current
state of art and emerging technologies to extract valuable phytochemicals from
food processing by-products. Food Processing By-Products and their Utilization
offers in-depth chapter coverage of fruit processing by-products; the
application of food by-products in medical and pharmaceutical industries;
prebiotics and dietary fibers from food processing by-products; bioactive
compounds and their health effects from honey processing industries; advances
in milk fractionation for value addition; seafood by-products in applications
of biomedicine and cosmeticuals; food industry by-products as nutrient
replacements in aquaculture diets and agricultural crops; regulatory and
legislative issues for food waste utilization; and much more. The first
reference text to bring together essential information on the processing
technology and incorporation of by-products into various food applications
Concentrates on the challenges and opportunities for utilizing by-products,
including many novel and potential uses for the by-products and waste materials
generated by food processing Focuses on the nutritional composition and
biochemistry of by-products, which are key to establishing their functional
health benefits as foods Part of the "IFST Advances in Food Science" series,
co-published with the Institute of Food Science and Technology (UK) This
bookserves as a comprehensive reference for students, educators, researchers,
food processors, and industry personnel looking for up-to-date insight into the
field. Additionally, the covered range of techniques for by-product utilization
will provide engineers and scientists working in the food industry with a
valuable resource for their work.
Resolution Fran Stewart 2021-10-13 "In Resolution, the poet echoes Wordsworth's
understanding of poetry as the spontaneous overflow of powerful feelings
originating from emotions recollected in tranquility... - Constance Baechler,
Ph.D., Judge of the 2005 Georgia Writers Association Annual Poetry Contest.
Fran Stewart's love of words is evidenced by the poems in this collection. Read
with your heart and experience a greater appreciation of the subtle nuances of
the English language.
She Said Jodi Kantor 2019-09-10 The instant New York Times bestseller. "An
instant classic of investigative journalism...‘All the President’s Men’ for the
Me Too era." — Carlos Lozada, The Washington Post From the Pulitzer Prizewinning reporters who broke the news of Harvey Weinstein's sexual harassment
and abuse for the New York Times, Jodi Kantor and Megan Twohey, the thrilling
untold story of their investigation and its consequences for the #MeToo
movement For many years, reporters had tried to get to the truth about Harvey
Weinstein’s treatment of women. Rumors of wrongdoing had long circulated. But
in 2017, when Jodi Kantor and Megan Twohey began their investigation into the
prominent Hollywood producer for the New York Times, his name was still
synonymous with power. During months of confidential interviews with top
actresses, former Weinstein employees, and other sources, many disturbing and
long-buried allegations were unearthed, and a web of onerous secret payouts and
nondisclosure agreements was revealed. These shadowy settlements had long been
used to hide sexual harassment and abuse, but with a breakthrough reporting
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technique Kantor and Twohey helped to expose it. But Weinstein had evaded
scrutiny in the past, and he was not going down without a fight; he employed a
team of high-profile lawyers, private investigators, and other allies to thwart
the investigation. When Kantor and Twohey were finally able to convince some
sources to go on the record, a dramatic final showdown between Weinstein and
the New York Times was set in motion. Nothing could have prepared Kantor and
Twohey for what followed the publication of their initial Weinstein story on
October 5, 2017. Within days, a veritable Pandora’s box of sexual harassment
and abuse was opened. Women all over the world came forward with their own
traumatic stories. Over the next twelve months, hundreds of men from every walk
of life and industry were outed following allegations of wrongdoing. But did
too much change—or not enough? Those questions hung in the air months later as
Brett Kavanaugh was nominated to the Supreme Court, and Christine Blasey Ford
came forward to testify that he had assaulted her decades earlier. Kantor and
Twohey, who had unique access to Ford and her team, bring to light the odyssey
that led her to come forward, the overwhelming forces that came to bear on her,
and what happened after she shared her allegation with the world. In the
tradition of great investigative journalism, She Said tells a thrilling story
about the power of truth, with shocking new information from hidden sources.
Kantor and Twohey describe not only the consequences of their reporting for the
#MeToo movement, but the inspiring and affecting journeys of the women who
spoke up—for the sake of other women, for future generations, and for
themselves.
History of Soybeans and Soyfoods in Southeast Asia (13th Century To 2010)
William Shurtleff, Akiko Aoyagi 2010-06-01 Covers Brunei, Cambodia, Indonesia,
Laos, Malaysia, Myanmar (formerly Burma), Philippines, Singapore, Thailand,
Timor-Leste, Vietnam.
White As Ice Fran Stewart 2020-04-19 In this long-awaited, eagerly anticipated
conclusion of the Biscuit McKee Mystery Series, Fran Stewart has reached the
pinnacle of her writing career. As we say goodbye to Biscuit and Marmalade, the
mysteries surrounding the town of Martinsville, Georgia are finally revealed.
The women who've sheltered from the ice storm at Biscuit and Bob's house have
spent three days rummaging through the attic, and on this fourth day they
continue to find treasures that help to reveal the hidden history of
Martinsville. Between dealing with the woes of Mary Frances Martin and Hubbard
Brandt, as evidenced in their 250-year-old journals, and dealing with a murder
next door, all the inhabitants of Beechnut House are caught up in a maelstrom
of deception, despair, delight, and danger.
Yellow As Legal Pads Fran Stewart 2004-12 Biscuit McKee and her husband Bob are
enjoying their honeymoon in Savannah, Georgia until they are drawn into a
murder investigation. Unraveling the mystery takes on a personal note when Bob
gets a taste of the murderer's poison. The story of Yellow takes us through the
intricate weavings and dark secrets of several generations of the wealthy
Holvers family. This is the second book in the Biscuit McKee Mystery series.
Once again, Marmalade, the orange & white tabby cat who adopted Biscuit in the
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first book, manages to inject her two-cents' worth and helps these humans sort
out the mystery.
Fungi and Food Spoilage John I. Pitt 2012-12-06 This book is designed as a
laboratory guide for the food microbiologist, to assist in the isolation and
identification of common food-borne fungi. We emphasise the fungi which cause
food spoilage, but also devote space to the fungi commonly encountered in foods
at harvest, and in the food factory. As far as possible, we have kept the text
simple, although the need for clarity in the descriptions has necessitated the
use of some specialised mycological terms. The identification keys have been
designed for use by microbiologists with little or no prior knowledge of
mycology. For identification to genus level, they are based primarily on the
cultural and physiological characteristics of fungi grown under a standardised
set of conditions. The microscopic features of the various fungi become more
important when identifying isolates at the species level. Nearly all of the
species treated have been illustrated with colony photographs, together with
photomicrographs or line drawings. The photomicrographs were taken using a
Zeiss WL microscope fitted with Nomarski interference contrast optics. We are
indebted to Mr W. Rushton and Ms L. Burton, who printed the many hundreds of
photographs used to make up the figures in this book. We also wish to express
out appreciation to Dr D.L. Hawksworth, Dr A.H.S.
New Orleans City Guide Works Progress Administration 2011-08-15 In 1938, under
the direction of novelist and historian Lyle Saxon, The Federal Writers'
Project of the Works Progress Administration produced this delightfully
detailed portrait of New Orleans. Containing recipes, photographs and folklore,
it is consistently hailed as one of the best books produced about the city.
Remarkably, many of the sites and attractions the WPA chronicled in 1938 are
still around today.
As Orange As Marmalade Fran Stewart 2007-05-04 A bilingual book for children
Wizard! Stephen Brown 2005 Harry Potter may not be the biggest brand in the
world, or the most venerable, but his story is one of the most dramatic. This
book tells the story of the Harry Potter brand and how it has taken the
entertainment world by storm. Joanne K Rowling and her fabulous money-spinning
creation is a contemporary fairytale, a 21st century version of the classic
cornucopian chronicle. An impoverished single parent pens an accidental
bestseller, which grows exponentially. The book begets more books, which beget
movies and merchandise and huge media coverage. Today, Harry Potter is as much
a brand as Tom Cruise, Starbucks or even Heinz. This book provides a
fascinating insight into how Harry Potter became one of the world's most
recognised brands in an extraordinarily short period of time.
European Television Crime Drama and Beyond Kim Toft Hansen 2018-12-05 This book
is the first to focus on the role of European television crime drama on the
international market. As a genre, the television crime drama has enjoyed a long
and successful career, routinely serving as a prism from which to observe the
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local, national and even transnational issues that are prevalent in society.
This extensive volume explores a wide range of countries, from the US to
European countries such as Spain, Italy, the Scandinavian countries, Germany,
England and Wales, in order to reveal the very currencies that are at work in
the global production and circulation of the TV crime drama. The chapters, all
written by leading television and crime fiction scholars, provide readings of
crime dramas such as the Swedish-Danish The Bridge, the Welsh Hinterland, the
Spanish Under Suspicion, the Italian Gomorrah, the German Tatort and the
Turkish Cinayet. By examining both European texts and the ‘European-ness’ of
various international dramas, this book ultimately demonstrates that
transnationalism is at the very core of TV crime drama in Europe and beyond.
Gray as Ashes Fran Stewart 2020-05-25 Martinsville, Georgia has always been a
sleepy little town, where nothing much ever happens, except a few murders...
There's a firebug in Martinsville. Town librarian Biscuit McKee isn't too
worried when a garbage bin at the grocery store is set on fire. But when it's
her beloved garden shed that goes up in flames, the fur begins to fly.
Biscuit's feline companion Marmalade comments frequently, ... Yes, I do. ...
(even though her humans think she's only purring ... Mouse droppings! ... or
sneezing). She's as baffled by all this as her humans. We could have some tuna.
That would solve a lot. Distracted by a visit from Peachie, an old college
friend, Biscuit pays only scant attention to a third fire, but it's hard to
ignore the dead body found in the charred remains of Connie Cartwright's
studio, where glass-blowing may have turned into homicide.
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